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Minutes of the May 5th 2017 BOD Meeting
Officers present:  Bob Styerwalt, John Waller, Earl Kaplan, Ralph Sutter and Alan Raul
President Earl Kaplan called the meeting to order at 12:28 PM.
Earl nominated Training Officer Alan Raul for the APCUG Volunteer of the Year Award.  Though Alan wasn’t selected, SLO Bytes has long benefited from his technical expertise and ability to impart his knowledge to our group.  
Alan will be the presenter for both segments at today’s General Session in our new home, the San Luis Obispo Guild Hall.  He made some observations regarding the move.  Alan will experiment with the audio setup in the Dining Room.  He suggested that we get a large container for storing coffee supplies and look for a place to store it at the hall.   We have been advised that hall storage space is at a premium.  
SLO Bytes’ annual BBQ will take place on July 2, 2017.  It is free for each member as well as one guest per member.  Additional guests are welcome with a $5 per guest suggested donation.  Raul created an RSVP sheet that he will pass around at today’s meeting.
Program Chair John Waller will be the Second Session presenter for the June 4th meeting.  He will speak on Kodi, an Android program for viewing network programming and other video on your computer.
Treasurer Bob Styerwalt advised the BOD that 8 members are up for renewal this month.  Bob gave Secretary Ralph Sutter a copy of SLO Bytes’ insurance policy with State Farm.  Styerwalt filed required documentation with the State of California and the Federal Government. 
Sutter has created a page for showing those using the SLO Bytes Bulletin Board how they can change their password and recover a lost password.  View it at http://slobytes.org/smf/index.php?topic=6.0.  Sutter also added search engine for the SLO Bytes Photography web site.
The meeting ended at 12:49 PM.
Alan Raul



